RESTRICTED

10 DOWNING STREET Sers Jég cc OPS
Madr

THE PRIME MINISTER

Personal Minute

Secretary of State for Foreign and Commonwealth Affairs

VISIT TO THE SOVIET UNION

Although I have already written to the Ambassador about the
part played by the Embassy in my recent visit to the Soviet
Union, I want to put on record also my gratitude to the
contribution made by the staff of the Foreign and Commonwealth
Office. They provided admirable briefing for my various
meetings: and I know that the Information Departments played a
great role in the very successful British Life exhibition in
Kiev. I thought this was extremely well done, and the reward

was the very substantial number of visitors who have seen it.

I am most grateful to all concerned.
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From the Private Secretary

13 June 1990

I am writing on behalf of the Prime
Minister to thank you very much for flying
her and her party to and from Moscow last
weekend. We had the usual excellent service
which we,have come to expect from the RAF and
very smooth flights. Thank you again.
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Squadron Leader Young, R.A.F.










